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March 

26 Y6 samba dance to parents 

27 FS/KS1 achievement assembly 

 Y6 outdoor day 

28 KS2 achievement assembly 

 End of term 4 

 

April 

16 Term 5 begins 

23-26 Bikeability in Y5 

25 Parent workshop (4pm & 6pm) 

30 Clubs start 

 

May 

7 Bank holiday 

14-18 Y6 test week (SATS) 

16 FS new intake meeting 6pm 

21 Y5 performance (2pm & 6pm) 

25 Class photos 

 End of term 5 

 

June 

4 Term 6 begins 

12 FS sports day – am 

 KS1 sports day - pm  

13 Reserve FS/KS1 sports day 

19 Y3&4 sports day – am 

 Y5&6 sports day – pm 

20 Reserve KS2 sports day 

28/29 Y6 Harry Potter visit 

 

 

Please visit the school website regularly 

for more upcoming dates. These can be 

found at the bottom of the homepage.  

 
Follow us on Twitter:  

@BostonWestAcad and @BWHive 

 

 
 

Find us on Facebook: 

facebook.com/BostonWestAcademy 

 

 

Forthcoming key dates 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

We are committed to ensuring that communication with parents and carers is 

effective and, with this in mind, we will be launching Parent Hub next term. 

Further information about this will follow in due course but we are excited about 

its potential to improve communication links. We will continue to share 

information on our school website as well as on Facebook and Twitter (which can 

also be viewed on the website) but please be aware that queries posted on social 

media will not be responded to. If you have specific questions about an event or 

wish to get in touch for any another reason, please phone (01205 366013) or 

email (info@bwacademcy.co.uk). 

 

Getting to and from school 

At “drop off” and “pick up” times it can be very difficult to park close to the school. 
Therefore, if you are able to walk or cycle to school please do so as this will reduce 
the amount of traffic at these times of the day. The yellow lines near school 
prevent parking and stopping for the safety of our children, so if you do need to 
drive please make use of the car park at the Peter Paine Performance Centre 
(Boston College) which is a short five minute walk away from the school. There is 
plenty of space available. 
 
However you get to school, please always show consideration for the local 

residents. Avoid blocking and turning in driveways and please do not stop or 

park in places that may cause additional congestion or disruption. Please do 

not park in the staff car park unless you have made a prior arrangement with 

the school. Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We have enjoyed an eventful and thoroughly enjoyable term packed full of 

memories. We are now looking forward to an exciting summer. Please take a look 

at the list of forthcoming key dates on this newsletter and put them in your diary. 

More events will be added and we will always endeavour to provide you with 

plenty of notice. 

 

School closes for the Easter holiday on Wednesday 28 March at the usual times. 

I hope you enjoy the break and very much look forward to welcoming the children 

back to school on Monday 16 April for the start of term 5. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Simon Morley 

Headteacher 

 

Your views are important to us 
Attached to this newsletter is a parent survey today (which is also available to 
download from the “letters” section of the website). Please take a few minutes 
to complete the survey and return to school by Wednesday 28 March – thank 
you. 
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Working together for success 

 

Key stage 2 news 
Year 3 successfully performed their production of “Eddie the 

Penguin Saves the World”. They have enjoyed learning about 

the features of mountains and how they are formed. They 

interviewed a special guest who has climbed one of the seven 

summits, Mt Kilimanjaro. They went on a visit to the local 

ASDA store and have taken part in a tennis development 

afternoon. 

 

Year 4 enjoyed an outdoor settlement day. They worked 

collaboratively to build shelters, whittled sticks and made 

mini mud settlements. The children have been working very 

hard to be ready for their performance of “Dragon Days.” 

 

This term, year 5 found an alien egg that had arrived 

overnight in the school grounds.  Inspired from this, they 

designed and created their own alien characters and wrote 

some fabulous narratives! 

 

In year 6, the children are rehearsing a samba themed dance 

ahead of our performance to parents next week. They had 

the opportunity to hold a range of animals (snakes, tortoises, 

insects) when they were visited by a group of volunteers from 

an organisation called “Sticky Feet” as part of their learning 

about Darwin and the Galapagos Islands. 

 

Spring tidy up – new date 

We were forced to postpone our spring tidy up due to the snow 

and icy conditions at the weekend so we have re-scheduled the 

event and it will now take place on Sunday 29 April, 10am-12pm. 

Please pop this date in your diaries - we look forward to seeing 

then! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parent workshops – 25 April 

After school on Wednesday 25 April, we will be holding workshops 

for parents and carers looking at the teaching of spelling, 

punctuation and grammar (SPaG) in school.  This is in response to 

requests from parents/carers to be given more information about 

this area of learning.  The evening will be led by our Teaching and 

Learning Leaders and will involve a variety of discussion, 

demonstration and hands-on activities, looking at the content 

taught in school and practical ways for you to support your child's 

learning at home.  Further details will be sent out after the Easter 

break. 

 

Coffee and cake 

Many thanks to the parents who planned, organised and ran the 

“coffee and cake” session this week. Thanks also to all of the 

parents who donated cakes on the day and to everyone who came 

along and supported the event so generously. We raised a grand 

total of £280.10! This money will be divided between the school 

and the NSPCC. 

 

Foundation stage news 
This term the children have immersed themselves into our 

'Traditional Tales' topic. They have worked in teams to create 

rafts for the gingerbread man, role played the stories in our 

puppet theatre and created their own pig/wolf masks. They 

enjoyed developing their outdoor skills, toasting marshmallows 

on the campfire and building shelters for the little pigs!  

 

Key stage 1 news 
In year 1, the children have been demonstrating their 

creative side by making clay dinosaurs and salt dough 

fossils.  They have also used their colour mixing skills to paint 

backgrounds for a prehistoric landscape and hand print their 

own dinosaur.  Great excitement has been had with dinosaur 

themed music and dance. 

Year 2 have been busy learning the skills they would need to 

help them survive in the Australian Outback on their outdoor 

day. The children built a shelter, learnt how to start a 

campfire safely, enjoyed a campfire story and whittled sticks 

to build Sydney Harbour Bridge. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated to our “coffee and cake” event! 

 

There has been lots of outdoor learning this term! 

 


